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Program Title Primary Category

Are You Offering Quality Online Education? How Do You Know? Assessing Online Program Quality
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2975

Conventional Wisdom is Wrong! Five Ways to Improve DE Quality Assessing Online Program Quality
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2962

Ensuring Online Program Quality with the eQuality Model Assessing Online Program Quality
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2949

Thriving as an Online Learning Administrator: 12 Strategies Assessing Online Program Quality
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=13171

10 Ways to Improve Blended Learning Course Design in 2014 Blended Learning
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3081

A Model for Teaching Large Blended Classes Blended Learning
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3070

Best Practices for Designing Successful Blended Courses Blended Learning
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3209

Blended Learning Toolkit: Design, Deliver, Assess Blended Learning
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2968

Flex Learning: Helping Students Choose Their Path to Success Blended Learning
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=13308

Classroom Management 102: Working with Difficult Students Classroom Management
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3030

Identifying and Managing Classroom Aggression and Violence Classroom Management
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3026

A Good Start: Helping First-year Students Acclimate to College Classroom Management
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3055

Handling Annoying, Disruptive and Dangerous Students Classroom Management
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3053

Student Incivility: Strategies to Prevent and Respond to Conflict Classroom Management
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3074

Teaching Integrity: Effective Responses to Cheating Classroom Management
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3044

Why Students Cheat and What We Can Do about It Classroom Management
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3078

Beyond Course Design: Planning for Successful Facilitation Course Design
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3201

Magna Commons Programs



Program Title Primary Category

Beyond Coverage: Backward Design for Disciplinary Thinking Course Design
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3064

Course Design Strategies to Enhance Critical Thinking Skills Course Design
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=13261

Designing & Teaching a Course with a Critical Thinking Focus Course Design
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=13258

Designing and Teaching a High-Impact Capstone Course Course Design
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3066

Service-Learning Course Design: What Faculty Need to Know Course Design
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3027

Team-Based Learning: Strategies for Getting Started Course Design
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3087

Tools and Techniques for Improving Course Accessibility Course Design
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3049

Universal Design: Five Steps to Make Your Course Accessible Course Design
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3072

What to Teach When There Isn't Time to Teach Everything Course Design
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3031

Measuring Learning: The Ultimate Teaching Evaluation Faculty Development
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3043

15 Practical Strategies to Re-energize Mid-career Teachers Faculty Development
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3035

23 Practical Strategies to Help New Faculty Thrive Faculty Development
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3033

Creating Faculty Learning Communities: 16 Recommendations Faculty Development
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3071

Giving Peer Feedback on Teaching: Trust, Reciprocity & Data Faculty Development
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3088

Nine Essential Traits of the Effective Professor Faculty Development
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3060

Outcomes-Based Assessment of Teaching & Learning Centers Faculty Development
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=11970

Considering the Courage and Practice of Teaching Faculty Development
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3063

Managing Student Discipline Issues Legally and Effectively Faculty Legal Concerns
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3048

Managing Legal Risks of Service Learning/Civic Engagement Faculty Legal Concerns
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3050
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Building a Comprehensive Professional Development Program Faculty Support
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2998

How to Evaluate the Impact of Faculty Development Programs Faculty Support
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2997

Managing the Adjunct Pool for Consistent Learning Outcomes Faculty Support
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2986

Policies, Practices for Supporting Non-Tenure Track Faculty Faculty Support
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=11968

Assessment Strategies for the Flipped Classroom Flipped Courses
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3073

Best Practices in Flipped Class Design Flipped Courses
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=13377

The Flipped Approach to a Learner-Centered Class Flipped Courses
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3065

The Flipped Approach to Online Teaching and Learning Flipped Courses
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3082

Extra Credit: An Undeserved Gift or a Second Chance to Learn? Grading and Feedback
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3037

Getting Started with Classroom Assessment Techniques Grading and Feedback
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=11967

Grading Strategies to Promote Student & Faculty Success Grading and Feedback
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3056

Prepared Students: The Secret’s in the Assignment Strategy Grading and Feedback
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=13360

Tools and Techniques for Promoting Academic Integrity Grading and Feedback
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=13172

Writing Better Multiple-Choice Questions Grading and Feedback
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=11972

Moving Ahead with Learning Assessment Institutional Assessment
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3061

Keys to a Culture of Assessment: Value & Respect Institutional Assessment
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2999

Evaluating Online Teaching for New or Veteran Administrators Institutional Assessment
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=13530

Moving Ahead with Learning Assessment Institutional Assessment
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3001

Six Steps to Prepare for Accreditation Review Institutional Assessment
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3009
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How Good Is Good Enough?: Setting Benchmarks or Standards Institutional Assessment
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3000

10 Skills to Increase Your Community's Diversity Competence Institutional Culture
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2912

Fostering a Collegial Environment: Guidelines for the Department Chair Institutional Culture
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3006

Recruiting a Racially Diverse, Culturally Competent Faculty Institutional Culture
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2995

Five Ways to Use Assessment Data to Boost Donations Leadership Skills
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3005

How to Plan and Lead Productive Academic Meetings Leadership Skills
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2993

Leading Change: A Framework for Department Chairs Leadership Skills
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3012

Negotiation and Conflict Management for Academic Leaders Leadership Skills
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2996

Practical Negotiation Techniques for Academic Administrators Leadership Skills
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3004

Three Keys to Effective Decision-making for Academic Leaders Leadership Skills
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2985

Academic Freedom and Free Speech: What You Need to Know Legal Issues
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3058

Campus SaVE Act: What You Need to Know Legal Issues
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3013

Consumer Protection and Higher Ed: Six Liability Concerns Legal Issues
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3014

How Administrators Can Avoid Social Media Landmines Legal Issues
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3002

Social Media in Higher Education: Legal Considerations Legal Issues
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3015

Applying Recent Copyright Court Decisions to Distance Ed Online Copyright Policy
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2972

Changes to Copyright & Fair Use: What Faculty Need to Know Online Copyright Policy
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=13310

How Recent Copyright Court Cases Affect Distance Education Online Copyright Policy
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2969

The Copyright Case We've Been Waiting for: Key Lessons & Policy Changes Online Copyright Policy
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2964
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Data Driven Decision Making for Online Instructional Design Online Course Design
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3205

Online Group Work: Making It Meaningful and Manageable Online Course Design
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3203

Six Practical Strategies to Improve Your Online Course Online Course Design
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3080

Using Student Analytics for Online Course Improvement Online Course Design
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=13352 

Using Universal Design to Support All Online Students Online Course Design
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3217

The Top 10 Faculty Challenges for Teaching Online Online Course Facilitation
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2966

Improve Participation to Enhance Learning in Online Courses Online Course Facilitation
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3213

Online Teaching Toolkit: Evaluate & Improve Your Teaching Online Course Facilitation
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=13572

Managing Instructor Presence in the Online Classroom Online Course Facilitation
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3214

Teaching an Online Course Developed by Others Online Course Facilitation
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3202

How to Balance Online Learner Needs and Instructor Workload Online Course Management
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3204

How to Detect & Prevent Plagiarism in the Online Classroom Online Course Management
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3207

Strategies to Manage High Enrollment Online Courses Online Course Management
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3210

Efficient and Effective Feedback in the Online Classroom Online Grading and Feedback
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3216

Engage Online Students with Targeted Feedback Online Grading and Feedback
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3212

Five Ways to Build e-Learner Confidence with Low-Stakes Grading Online Grading and Feedback
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3211

A Framework for Managing Compliance and Accreditation Cycles Online Program Compliance
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=13260

Apps & Web 2.0: Legal Issues in Using the Internet in Class Online Program Compliance
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2954

Five Reasons to Stop Avoiding Online Accessibility Mandates Online Program Compliance
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2973
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Legal Landscape of MOOCs: 5 Issues that Belong on Your Radar Online Program Compliance
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2976

Meeting the New Distance Ed Accreditation Requirements Online Program Compliance
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2974

New Regulations for Financial Aid in Distance Education Online Program Compliance
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2963

State Authorization Update: New SARA Issues Online Program Compliance
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2979

State Authorization: A Solution in Sight? Online Program Compliance
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2971

State Authorization: Strategies for Online Providers Online Program Compliance
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2961

The Higher Ed Act Reauthorization: What’s at Stake for You? Online Program Compliance
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2977

Three New Distance Education Regulations: How to Comply Online Program Compliance
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2970

E-Student Affairs: Supporting Online Learners Online Program Strategy
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2955

Embracing Failure: Case Studies on Getting It Wrong & Making It Right Online Program Strategy
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2967

Front Door Services to Attract & Graduate Adult Learners Online Program Strategy
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2959

Growing Successful Online Programs at a Small School Online Program Strategy
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2948

Retaining Online Students with a First Year Experience Program Online Program Strategy
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2953

Should You Expand Your Online Initiative? Key Considerations Online Program Strategy
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=13519

Successful Support Services for Online and Distance Learners Online Program Strategy
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2958

Successfully Adopting Blended Learning at Your Institution Online Program Strategy
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=11971

Ten Critical Steps in Choosing a Learning Management System Online Program Strategy
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2978

Understanding and Combating Resistance to Online Learning Online Program Strategy
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=13444

Online Discussion: Practices to Boost Learning & Engagement Online Student Engagement
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=13401
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Online Learning that Lasts: How to Engage & Retain Students Online Student Engagement
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3218

Designing Online Learning to Spark Intrinsic Motivation Online Student Engagement
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=11969

Five Free Tools for Connecting & Engaging Online Learners Online Student Engagement
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2965

Five Ways to Improve Interaction in Your Online Courses Online Student Engagement
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3206
Collegiality from a Positive Leadership Perspective Personnel Issues
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3010

Effective Faculty Hiring Strategies: A Behavior-based Approach Personnel Issues
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2992

Faculty Evaluation and Review: Guidelines for Getting it Right Personnel Issues
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3008

Hiring Faculty: How to Make Your Most Critical Decision Personnel Issues
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2987

Managing Staff Change: Admissions Teams in Transition Personnel Issues
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2937

Seven Steps for Dealing with Problem Faculty Personnel Issues
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2991

Using Motivational Interviewing to Engage & Motivate Faculty Personnel Issues
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3017

Regulatory Overload in Higher Ed: Beware of 'Compliance U' Regulatory Compliance
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2925

From Rucksack to Backpack: Ensuring Student Veteran Success Specific Student Populations
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3007

Teaching Non-Traditional Students: An Asset-Based Approach Specific Student Populations
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=11963

Academic Restructuring: Guidelines for Academic Leaders Strategic Planning
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2990

Competency-Based Education at Community Colleges Strategic Planning
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2980

Connect Learning Across Courses with Curriculum Mapping Strategic Planning
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3032

How to Effectively Lead Change in Higher Education Strategic Planning
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=13361

Improving Financial Management in Academic Programs Strategic Planning
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2989
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In 30 Minutes: A Prior Learning Assessment Primer Strategic Planning
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2960

Increasing the Marketability of Your Academic Programs Strategic Planning
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3011

Learning Communities: Impact on Retention & Academic Performance Strategic Planning
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3228

Program-level Student Recruitment and Retention Strategies Strategic Planning
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2994

Successfully Implementing Your Strategic Plan Strategic Planning
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2988

10 Ways to Engage Your Students on the First Day of Class Student Engagement
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3025

Active Learning that Works: What Students Think Student Engagement
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3052

Below the Surface: Strategies for Deep and Lasting Learning Student Engagement
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=13359

Conversations with Students: Methods that Engage & Motivate Student Engagement
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=13443

Everybody Present: Mindfulness in the Classroom Student Engagement
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=13349

Five Strategies to Engage Today's Students Student Engagement
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3046

Four Strategies to Engage the Multicultural Classroom Student Engagement
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3051

Gamification: Applying Game Principles to Your Teaching Student Engagement
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3067

Generate Deeper Learning through Digital Storytelling Student Engagement
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3215

Helping Introverts Thrive in an Active Learning Classroom Student Engagement
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3079

Lecture Alternatives: Four Strategies to Engage Students Student Engagement
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3062

Leverage Social Media to Fuel Student Engagement & Learning Student Engagement
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3086

Motivating Students: Four Steps to Dynamic Classes Student Engagement
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3054

Motivating Students: From Apathetic to Inspired Student Engagement
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3068
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Strategies for Making Your Courses Relevant and Engaging Student Engagement
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3084

Ten Ways to Actively Engage Your Students Student Engagement
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3040

7 Counseling Skills All Student Affairs Professionals Need Student Wellbeing
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2926

Enhancing Teaching and Learning through Civic Engagement Teaching Strategies
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3069

Academically Adrift: Findings & Lessons for Improvement Teaching Strategies
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3036

9 Ways to Use Class Discussion to Promote Transformation Teaching Strategies
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3038

Teaching Unprepared Students: Strategies that Work Teaching Strategies
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3077

10 Strategies for Enhancing Learning in Introductory Courses Teaching Strategies
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3076

Concept Mapping: How Visual Connections Can Improve Learning Teaching Strategies
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3034

Experiential Learning Inside the Classroom Teaching Strategies
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3057

How the Brain Learns: Implications for Teaching and Learning Teaching Strategies
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3075

How to Deepen Learning through Critical Reflection Teaching Strategies
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3039

How to Integrate Self-Regulated Learning into Your Courses Teaching Strategies
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3085

Seven Strategies to Enhance Learning through Group Work Teaching Strategies
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3083

Strategies for Teaching What You Just Learned Teaching Strategies
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3028

Using Brief Interventions to Maximize Student Learning Teaching Strategies
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=11966

Using Group Work to Promote Deep Learning Teaching Strategies
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3059

How to Implement Brain-based Learning Strategies in your Courses Teaching Strategies
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3061

Seven Ways to Increase Student Attention and Learning Teaching Strategies
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3045
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A Guide to Video Communication for Online Instructors Technology in Online Courses
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3208

Learner-Centered Technology: Aligning Tools with Learning Goals Technology in the Classroom
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3047

Using Clickers to Engage Students and Maximize Learning Technology in the Classroom
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3041

Using Twitter to Enhance Collaborative Learning Technology in the Classroom
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=3029

10 Ways to Support Adjunct Faculty in Small Online Programs Working with Online Faculty
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2950

Assessing Prior Online Teaching Experience & Competency Working with Online Faculty
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2957

Hiring, Integrating, and Evaluating Online Faculty Working with Online Faculty
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2956

How to Orient New Instructors to an Online Course FAST! Working with Online Faculty
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2951

Setting Expectations for Online Instructor Performance Working with Online Faculty
http://www.magnapubs.com/magna-commons/?video=2952


